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OFFICIAL 

13 March 2025 

Our ref: 25T-1151 
 

Mr Jake Coppinger 
 
By email: jake@jakecoppinger.com  

Dear Mr Coppinger,  
Extending the timeframe for deciding your application under the 

Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009 (GIPA Act) 

On 3 February 2024, we received your application under the GIPA Act for access to information held 
by Transport for NSW (TfNSW).  

The GIPA Act typically provides 20 working days in which to decide an access application 
and as such the original expected due date of your application was 3 March 2025.   

However, as an advance deposit was imposed in processing this matter, the clock was 
stopped in anticipation of payment. Payment of your advance deposit was confirmed on 3 
March 2025, bringing the new decision date to 14 March 2025.  

In processing your application we have now identified that we are required to consult third parties.  

As permitted by the GIPA Act, we have extended the timeframe for deciding your application by 10 
working days.  Consequently, your application will now be decided by 28 March 2025. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Natacha Doust 
Senior Manager, Information Access 
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